Library Activity: Wishing You a Happy and Prosperous Chinese New Year! (2017/02/03)

Dear All,

Gong Xi Fa Cai!

We are pleased to announce that the University Library will organize a Happy Chinese New Year activity to welcome our students and staff back to campus.

To have more fun during the Chinese New Year celebration, the Library will prepare some Chinese traditional activities (e.g. calligraphy Fai Chun writing) with some snacks to our students and staff who come to our Library on **7 and 8 February 2017**. All are welcome!

Moreover, we also have a featured book exhibition on Chinese New Year festivities for users. The books on display are available for check-out from the Library.

Venue: The Lobby of the Library (E2)
Date: 7 and 8 February 2017
1st session starts at 11:00
2nd session starts at 15:30

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_circ@umac.mo or 8822 8160. Thank you!

UM Library

